
USD 379 Clay County Schools: District of 
Opportunity…..Expect Success!

USD 379 Enrollment 2024-2025

Welcome to USD 379! We are excited to get the 2024-2025 school year started. Below are the 
directions for enrolling. Please contact your child’s building if you have any questions about the 
enrollment process. 

www.usd379.org/enrollment

Returning Student Enrollment: 
(Finished May 2024 as a USD 379 student) 

* A snapcode will be emailed to your 
contact within Powerschool. Use this to 
enroll your child.  

* Contact your child’s building if you need 
help with your snapcode.

New Student Enrollment: 

* Go to www.usd379.org/enrollment 

* Scroll to the bottom and click on the red 
button to enroll. 

* Documents requested can be uploaded 
or you can drop them by the building.

Final steps for enrollment: 
* Go to www.usd379.org/enrollment to apply for free/reduced lunches. 
* If you are interested in a waiver, there is a question on the online enrollment form. You 

will need to also apply and qualify for free/reduced meals to be granted a waiver of 
applicable fees (after school programming, textbook/resources) 

* You can contact your child’s building or visit the office to put  money in your child’s 
lunch account.  

* If you would like assistance with your enrollment, please come in during our open 
enrollment hours and we will assist you. July 31st 7:30am to 3:30pm or August 1st 
Noon to 8:00pm.  

* If you complete your enrollment online, you do not need to come to the building, but 
are welcome if you have any further needs.  

Check out: www.usd379.org/enrollment for school supply lists, after-school 
program sign up, athletic physical forms, bus routes, and more!

http://www.usd379.org/enrollment
http://www.usd379.org/enrollment

